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Research Analysis 

 

House Bill 3238, as introduced, establishes the Oklahoma Health Care Authority as the state 

administering agency responsible for administering Program of All-Inclusive Care for the 

Elderly (PACE) program agreements. The State Department of Health is tasked with licensing 

PACE organizations and conducting necessary monitoring. The measure specifies the powers 

and duties of the involved entities and authorizes the Oklahoma Health Care Authority Board 

and the State Commissioner of Health to promulgate rules. Additionally, the legislation excludes 

PACE organizations from the definitions of adult daycare centers and home care agencies. 

 

Prepared By: Matthew Brenchley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3238 exempts the Program of All-inclusive Care for the Elderly (PACE) from home care 

licensure. After communication with the Oklahoma Health Care Authority and Department of 

Health, this measure is not anticipated to have a direct fiscal impact on the state budget or 

appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: Zach Lein, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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